Supplemental Communications (1)

(The following are communications received
after packet was published on April 28, by
noon, May 3.)



Communication

From: Markus Feyh <markus.feyh@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, April 30, 2021 10:11 PM

To: Pearson, Alene <apearson@cityofberkeley.info>

Subject: Re-Designation of 1823 Fairview St (052-1548-011-00)

WARNING: This is not a City of Berkeley email. Do not click links or attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is
safe.

Dear Mrs. Pearson,

I 'am requesting the planning commission to expand the boundaries of the Adeline Corridor General
Plan to include the adjacent property located at 1823 Fairview St (#052-1548-011-00).

This Parcel is currently zoned C-SA and has a history of mixed use. By including existing commercial
property that is adjacent to the Adeline Corridor Mixed-Use Designation and C-AC Zoning it will
facilitate the development of affordable housing.

Could you confirm receipt and the procedure required?

Best regards,
Markus Feyh
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